
Hello Everyone, 

 

I am looking forward to our in-person meeting in March. The days are getting longer and we can 

get to the meeting in daylight. I hope you have taken some time on the cold February days to work 

on some projects and even finish some. I have finished stitching the gold four leaf clover and my 

carrots. It was nice that both of those classes were smaller projects. Remember the March meeting 

will be Get-it-Finished time. 

 

A couple of members have talked 

about doing crewel embroidery. That 

is probably my favorite technique. So 

I pulled out a crewel kit from my 

stash and am having fun doing that. 

Not that I didn’t have other         

unfinished projects waiting. 

 

Happy stitching, 

Sue 

 

 

From the President’s Stitching Chair: Sue Wiemer  
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March  8th 

 Meeting at the 

Epilepsy Center 

 6:30pm 

 

April 12th 

 Meeting at the 

Epilepsy Center 

 6:30pm 

 

 

 

Last Saturday      

Stitch-Ins will be 

in person unless 

the weather is 

poor 
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Treasurer's Report: Carol Ann Woidke 
 

Beginning Balance:                                                                     $6,515.60 

Disbursements: 

  Fawn Caplandies reimbursed for Newsletter  

  Software renewal.                                                                        (75,41) 

                                                                                                $6,440.19 

 



• facebook.com/needleartsguildoftoledo    Instaram.com/needleartsguildoftoledo  
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Happy March Birthday! 

Bonnie Rahn 11th      Annette Tolles 15th   Marilyn Levinson 29th 

Get It Finished: Mary Lee Foley 
Remember to bring Get It Finished items to the March meeting. You will get a ticket for each item entered into a 

drawing for a prize in December.  Remember, the items don’t have to be FFO’s (fully finished objects). We’re eager 

to see your stitched finishes!  

1. Preheat the oven to 375 degrees F (190 degrees C). 

2. Roll out crescent roll dough onto a 9x13-inch baking sheet, 

and pinch together edges to form the pizza crust. 

3. Bake crust in the preheated oven for 12 minutes. Once fin-

ished cooking, remove crust from the oven and let cool for 

about 15 minutes without removing it from the baking sheet. 

4. Combine cream cheese, may-

onnaise, and dry Ranch dressing 

mix in a small mixing bowl. 

Spread the mixture over the 

cooled crust.  

5. Arrange broccoli, tomatoes, 

bell pepper, cauliflower, shred-

ded carrots, and Cheddar cheese 

over the cream cheese layer. 

6. Chill for 1 hour, slice, and serve. 

• 2 (8 ounce) packages refrigerated crescent rolls 

• 2 (8 ounce) packages cream cheese, softened 

• 1 cup mayonnaise 

• 1 (1 ounce) package dry Ranch-style dressing mix 

• 1 cup fresh broccoli, chopped 

• 1 cup chopped tomatoes 

• 1 cup chopped green bell pepper 

• 1 cup chopped cauliflower 

• 1 cup shredded carrots  

• 1 cup shredded Cheddar cheese 

Vegetable Pizza 

Membership: Marianne Mussett 
It is that time of year to collect membership dues.  Like in the past, I will send out notices to everyone with the amount you 
owe.  Thank you for your continued support of our NAGT, GLR, and EGA. 



Welcome to the Needle Arts Guild of Toledo!  

Our guild is a chapter of The Embroiderers’ Guild of America, Inc., a non-profit  

educational organization founded in 1959 to 

• Foster high standards of design, color, and workmanship in embroidery;  

• Teach the embroidery arts; and  

• Preserve our national needle arts heritage.  

 

The EGA serves thousands of members through a network of over 300 chapters which 

are grouped into thirteen geographical regions  

Visit EGA at  http://www.egausa.org/ 
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